
 
 

 

 

 

FROM 27 JULY ALITALIA WILL BE CONNECTING MILAN BERGAMO AIRPORT AND 
ROME FIUMICINO 

 
 

From Saturday 27 July, Alitalia will be operating the route between Bergamo and Rome 

Fiumicino with four daily return flights, allowing passengers to both reach the capital and return the 

same day, as well as to continue with convenient connections to long-range flights. 

The Alitalia route between Bergamo and Fiumicino will also be part of the winter schedule, 

which will come into force at the end of October, with three daily return flights. 

Thanks to the basing of an Embraer 190 at Milan Bergamo Airport, and the scheduling of four 

daily return flights covering daytime and evening hours, the Alitalia flights will offer the opportunity 

to satisfy the needs of customers heading to the capital, combining the flexibility of times with 

convenient connections to routes departing from Fiumicino and covering an operative area that 

ranges from the American continent to South Africa and the Far East. 

Alitalia passengers departing from Milan Bergamo Airport can make use of the Fast-Track 

service and will use gate A10, which offers direct access to the aircraft via a boarding bridge. 
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